
42(1) is the second issue of Botanica Serbica dedicated to Prof. Dr. Vladimir 
Stevanović on the occasion of his 70th birthday. It also marks more than 45 years 
of his scientific research on the Balkan Peninsula. As explained in the first issue, 
41(2), we received a large number of contributions which could not easily be 
accommodated within a single volume. We thank the authors of the manuscripts 
for their patience and understanding.
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